
CITY OF MAUSTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 26, 2025 
Notice is hereby given that the following public hearing will be held before the 

Mauston Plan Commission on June 26, 2025. The Mauston Plan Commission meeting 
will begin at 6:30 pm in the Council Chamber of Mauston City Hall at 303 Mansion 
Street. The following public hearings will be held soon thereafter:  
 A Public Hearing to consider a request submitted by Devin Coyle of Pelton 
Builders to approve a CSM dividing tax parcel number 29511682.04 on Treml Dr.  
 Following the public hearing, the Mauston Common Council may act on the 
request. The supporting documents are on file, and can be reviewed, in the administrative 
offices of Mauston City Hall. The public is invited to attend and to offer any input on the 
above referenced matters.  

Dated this 11th day of June, 2025. 
Valerie K. Nelson 

Zoning Administrator 
Publish 6/19/25 
Juneau County Star-Times  


